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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
                                                                               

 

 

YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT on the 14th day of April, 2025, the Van Meter City Council, at its 
regular business meeting at 7 PM at the Van Meter United Methodist Church, 100 Hazel Street, Van 
Meter Iowa, will consider a proposed amendment to Chapter 96 Building Sewers and Connections of the 
Van Meter Code of Ordinances.  You are invited to attend and comment.  Written comments may be 
submitted to Jess Drake – City Clerk, PO Box 160, Van Meter, Iowa or emailed to 
jdrake@vanmeteria.gov  no later than 5:00pm on the day of the hearing.  

 

This notice is given by order of the Council of the City of Van Meter, Iowa. 

 

 

  Joe Herman, Mayor  

 

ATTEST:  

Jessica Drake, City Clerk 
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